
 

Welcome to 1st Grade 
Dear 1st Grader,  
 

I am thrilled to welcome you to a new and exciting school year! We 
are going to have so much fun growing and learning together this year. I 
can’t wait to share all of the exciting things we will do in school this year 
like write a book, hatch chicks, use a green screen, and, of course, 
practice our reading, writing, and math.  

 
Please plan to join us on any (or all if you would like) of the following 

dates to learn more about your 1st grade year, meet your teacher, 
familiarize yourself with the building, and learn about the different 
safety measures we have put in place.  

 

Meet the Teacher Dates and Times 
Wed., Sept. 1st from 4:00-6:00 

Thurs., Sept. 2nd from 1:00 – 3:30 
 

You will enter from the door by the courtyard and go up the stairs to the main 
hallway allowing you to practice how1st graders will enter and leave the building 

this year. Please wear a mask. Be sure to check out your locker in the main hallway 
when you arrive. You’ll then have a chance to visit the1st grade classroom and 

meet your teacher for this upcoming school year.                     
      

 Hi! I’m Miss Reilly!  
                               I will be helping you grow   
                             as readers, mathematicians,  
                             and writers this year. I can’t     
                              wait to meet you and show 
                               you all around our room.  
                              I’m excited to start my 15th   
                               year of teaching with you  
 in my class!          


